
From: Brandon Peck <Brandon.Peck@grayling.com> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: David BeightolDavid.Beightol@grayling.com 

Date: 5/29/2014 4:53:34 PM
Subject: RE: PC w/ SCDC

Thanks, Katherine. Could 6/6 at 2:30 PM work?

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, May 29, 2014 4:33 PM 
To: Brandon Peck
Cc: David Beightol
Subject: RE: PC w/ SCDC

Sounds good.
How about next Friday? We are in session during the week.
What time works for you?
Thank you,
Katherine

From: Brandon Peck [mailto:Brandon.Peck@grayling.com] 
Sent: Thursday, May 29, 2014 8:17 AM 
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: David Beightol
Subject: PC w/ SCDC

Hi Katherine,
I hope you have been well. I was able to speak with the Governor last week in NYC at the RGA event. We spoke about 
the importance and value of Performance Contracting within your state; specifically within the state prisons. The 
Governor specifically mentioned having a big interest in the recidivism programs that have been implemented as a 
part of these energy efficiency retrofit projects. We mentioned that we were looking to complete another phase with 
SCDC. The Governor was interested in seeing this come to fruition.
Could you perhaps carve out some time next week to briefly discuss?
Thank you for considering.
Best,

100 M Street, SE 
Suite 500 
Washington, DC
grayling.com

Brandon Peck, LEED Green Associate
Senior Associate
202.863.7755 (O)
617.922.9219 (M)
brandon.peck@grayling.com
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